
White Hall Ill. 

July 7, 1905 

Dear Professor; 

I enclose a letter of interest to you and I have refered the writer to you. Perhaps you might find 
it worth while to ? him up.   

 I thank you for the interest you displayed in your reply to my former letter and I have sent it to 
Terre Haute and I think they will send on the clay to you.  I fired a bit of it to cone 8 and it certainly is of 
excellent white-ness. 

 In regard to the Penn. Deal, would it not be worth while for me to communicate directly with 
the interested party? Time is flying and it is not long till winter.  I can send in full figures to talk on at any 
time now. 

Yours very truly 

Paul E. Cox 

 


